

VILLAGE OF PLEAK BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES APRIL 19, 2018

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a public hearing to discuss the Annual Budget for the Village of Pleak, open to the public, on April 19, 2018 at 6:45 p.m. in the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621 FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas. Alderman Damon Kuhn, Wade Goates, Carolyn Delmar and Anne Stark were present. Mayor Larry Bittner opened the meeting.

1. Council to hold a Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the fiscal year May 1, 2018 to April 30, 2019 for the Village of Pleak.

No comment from the public on the budget.

2. Adjournment.

Mayor Larry Bittner adjourned meeting at 7:00 p.m.

Approved By:

Mayor Varry Bittner

Submitted By:

Erin Walley, City Secretary